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Florida Dept. of State
RE: Doc # P07000118223
11/15/2010

As per our conversation on 11/13/2010, I am returning the
enclosed notice.

Gail Hedglin, the previous Corp. rep., lived at this address
over 13 years ago(the property was purchased from her)

and no one by the updated name is even known by us, and
the telephone # on file for Willie Mitchell (352-862-0122)
is not even in service. h
1 feel she is the one who must have entered the information
change. We have no idea why she would have listed this
address.

Thank You,
Ko Greco
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